Taylor, Richele

Patel, SwatiSwatiPatel@gov.sc.gov

Schimsa, RebeccaRebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov
Godfrey, RobRobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov
11/9/2016 10:44:00 AM

Re: RCRC Charge Letter - V2 (RS Edits)

We can do that. And use the exec order to appoint hearing officer

Richele K Taylor
Chief Legal Counsel
Office of the Governor
South Carolina

Direct 803-734-8465

Sent from my iPhone

On Nov 9, 2016, at 10:40 AM, Patel, Swati <SwatiPatel@gov.sc.gov> wrote:

What do y’all think about issuing this via executive order instead of letter since we are now officially exercising
her authority under 1-3-240(A)(3)?

From: Schimsa, Rebecca

Sent: Tuesday, November 08, 2016 5:15 PM
To: Patel, Swati; Taylor, Richele

Subject: RCRC Charge Letter - V2 (RS Edits)
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